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December 23, 2002  
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter 02-1396 
 
 
RE: NCCI Policy Form Circular PF-02-08 (September 17, 2002) 
 
 
On September 17, 2002, the NCCI issued Circular PF-02-08 on policy forms.  The 
purpose of this circular was to update insurers on the availability of new/revised 
endorsements in various jurisdictions.  Please note that the NCCI incorrectly described 
the use of Minnesota Information Page WC 22 00 01 and neglected to adequately 
describe options available to carriers in preparing an Information Page for use on their 
Minnesota policies. 
 
Please disregard the NCCI circular.  Information concerning this form and its use in 
Minnesota should be obtained exclusively through MWCIA Circular Letter 02-1387, 
which may be found at www.mwcia.org. 
 


